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February 4, 2003

Re:  State TANF Plan Public Comment

Dear County Director of Social Services:

We are in the final stages of completing the Draft State TANF Plan.  The public comment period
for the Draft Plan is scheduled to begin on Monday, February 10, and will end on March 27.  The
plan will be posted for comment on the Internet.  The public notice will also offer the public the
opportunity to view the plan at county departments of social services.

In the interest of efficiency, we do not plan to mail printed copies of the plan to county
departments.  It is anticipated that county departments will be able to print a copy of the plan
should members of the public request to see it at your office.  If you wish to receive a printed
copy, you may request one by calling the Economic Independence Section at (919) 733-7831 or
by sending an email to Work.First@ncmail.net.

Sincerely,

Wilbert R. Morris, Chief
Economic Independence Section
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